
Recital costumes have been ordered and will start
arriving this spring! From NOW until APRIL, we will be

sending costumes home on a rolling basis. 

Please keep in mind that costumes are meant to be
form-fitting, and the sizing is based on general

measurements, the the individual measurements of
the student.  We do our best to select the size that

most closely matches your student’s measurements,
however, we do occasionally recommend alterations

or exchanges.  If you feel as though your student
needs a different size costume, we ask that you reach
out immediately.  As a reminder, costumes should be

worn for Pictures and Recital only.

Please note that since costumes have already been ordered, they
cannot be cancelled, and we are unable to provide refunds. If it
becomes necessary for a student to drop a class, we will make

sure you receive the costume that was ordered.

If you have not done so already, it is time
to start ordering your shoes and tights
for recital. All students will need to have
the proper shoes and tights for studio

pictures on Saturday, April 26th*. 

As a reminder, both shoe and tight
orders must be placed at our 810 Main
Street location. Please do not wait until

the last minute as inventory can be
limited. Front desk staff will be available

to help with sizing/ordering Monday-
Thursday evening during regular class
hours. Once shipments are received, all
items will be delivered to the location of

your student’s class. 

** Pictures for select Competition, Technique, and
Senior-Level classes will be held on Friday, April

25th .

SPRING BREAK:  March 17-21 ** Studio closed.  Classes resume 
                                    Monday, March 24th.
PICTURES:  Friday, April 25th (Competition/Senior Level Teams)
                        Saturday, April 26th (All other classes)
RECITAL REHEARSAL:  Thursday, June 5th (Competition Teams)
                                            Friday, June 6th (all other classes)
RECITAL:  Saturday, June 7th @ 1:30 & 6:30

Every class will perform in ONE show. Competition teams and upper level classes may perform in multiple
shows.  As you can imagine, this is not an easy task and unfortunately, we  do our best to accommodate

requests and take in consideration our multi-class/multi-student families.   Thank you for understanding!



Baton Competition Team 

Upcoming events where Superstars dancers/twirlers will be performing!
Come cheer your fellow Superstars on!

February 11th - Norwalk High School - Girls Basketball Game
Halftime Performance around 6:30 pm.

(super)
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Dance and Hip Hop Competition Teams 

March 28-30 - Horizons Events Center - First competition of
the season!

March 8th  - Iowa City - Iowa State & Open Baton
Championships

ADULT CLASSES AT SUPERSTARS!!
Don’t let the students have all of the fun!!  Superstars will

be offering adult dance classes on the second Saturday
of the month starting in February!  To bring a variety of

dance styles, classes will be taught on a rotating basis.  All
classes are OPEN TO THE PUBLIC!  We encourage you to

BRING YOUR FRIENDS!  Classes will be one hour long,
beginning at 10:00 a.m. 

 No prior dance experience required.

February 8 - Hip Hop
March 8 - Heels
April 12 - Tap
May 10 - Baton

All classes will be held at our 810 main Street, Norwalk, IA location.

  This class is a friendly and fun introduction to dance, and is designed for you and
your child to take together.  Coordination, balance, creative movement and basic

dance steps will be introduced in an exciting and engaging manner. 
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